HOW TO PUBLICISE THE AWARDS INTERNALLY

If you feel passionately about recognising those professional carers who go the extra mile to provide dignity in care then you can help us publicise the People’s Award for Dignity in Care in your community.  

Do you work in a hospital, GP surgery, care home, PCT, day care centre etc – or do you know people who do?  If the answer is yes, then we can provide you with posters and leaflets to help promote the awards which in turn will encourage people to think about those carers who go the extra mile and stop for a moment to recognise all the good work they do. 

 What can we provide you with?

We have access to marketing collateral which includes:

-        Posters 

-        Leaflets

-        Credit card size ‘Dignity in Care’ Challenge Cards
NB. If you would prefer to give out hard copy nomination forms rather than nominating online you can also order these by calling 0870 000 1100.

 How can you get hold of promotional materials?

To request any of the above materials please call Melanie Sheddon on 020 7972 4007 or email melanie.sheddon@dh.gsi.gov.uk. Alternatively you can download these from this website and print them out.

Where should you display the materials?

It’s always best to display posters and leaflets in high traffic areas, for example a main reception area, or key waiting area so that as many people as possible will see the information.  Social or meeting areas are also good sites, for example lunch or staff rooms – this gives people a chance to read the information when they have time to do so.  Place flyers and credit cards on coffee tables or easily accessed areas such as reception desks and make sure they are well displayed.

What else can you do?

-  Can you bring up the Award in a team meeting and discuss suggest how your organisation or team can positively promote your place of work and your own ‘Dignity in Care’ achievements?

-  Do you have an internal newsletter or bulletin you can include information about the Award in?

-  Can you send out a group email to your co-workers to make them aware of the Award?

-  Are you able to hold a short staff meeting to update staff about how the Dignity in Care Campaign is progressing and make them aware of the new People’s Award for Dignity in Care?

-  Can you talk to your patients or the people you care for about the Award and ask them if there is anyone they would like to nominate?

- Can you talk to local voluntary sector, advocacy organisations or those that represent the interests of patients, service users and carers about how they can help publicise the award?

-  Are you a member of any care-associated social networking sites that you can chat about the awards on in forums or blogs? 

-  Would you be interested in calling local press or radio to discuss the awards as someone who cares about dignity in care? If so go to our Guide to Speaking to the Media

For any further information or advice on how to promote the awards please contact Melanie Sheddon on 020 7972 4007 or email melanie.sheddon@dh.gsi.gov.uk. 

